COWLITZ 911 PUBLIC AUTHORITY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Professional Architectural and Engineering Services

For Design and Construction of

Cowlitz 911 Emergency Communications and Operations Center
The Cowlitz 911 Public Authority is requesting proposals from qualified firms to provide site evaluation and design services for a new Cowlitz 911 Emergency Communications and Operations Center to be located at one of two sites located in Kelso, Washington.
Request for Proposal documents are available at the Builders Exchange of Washington at http://www.bxwa.com/.  Select Cowlitz 911 Emergency Communications and Operations Center.
Free-of-charge access to project bid documents (plans, specifications, addenda, and Bidders List) is provided to Prime Bidders, Subcontractors, and Vendors by going to www.bxwa.com and clicking on "Posted Projects", "Public Works", and "Cowlitz 911".   This online plan room provides Bidders with fully usable online documents with the ability to: download, view, print, order full/partial plan sets from numerous reprographic sources, and a free online digitizer/take-off tool.  
It is recommended that Bidders “Register” in order to receive automatic e-mail notification of future addenda and to place themselves on the “Self-Registered Bidders List".  Bidders that do not register will not be automatically notified of addenda and will need to periodically check the on-line plan room for addenda issued on this project.  Contact Builders Exchange of Washington at (425) 258-1303 should you require assistance with access or registration.

Below is a link to our help page which covers a variety of troubleshooting topics on our page, such as doing online take-offs, registering, ordering prints & downloading files.

http://www.bxwa.com/bxwa_toc/help/

Copies of the RFP without any addenda can be obtained by contacting Rachael Fair at FairR@co.cowlitz.wa.us or (360) 577-3179.  All addenda must be obtained from the Builders Exchange of Washington website.

For information regarding this Request for Proposals, please contact Phil Jurmu, Cowlitz 911 Executive Director, at JurmuP@co.cowlitz.wa.us or (360) 577-3078.
To be considered for this work, all submittal requirements outlined in the RFP must be met.  Proposals must be submitted to:  Cowlitz 911 Public Authority; Attention Executive Director Phil Jurmu; 312 SW 1st, Ave., Kelso, WA  98626.
Submittals must be received no later than 1400, PST, February 1, 2019.
DATED this 4th day of January, 2019                           COWLITZ 911 PUBLIC AUTHORITY

_______________________________

Phil Jurmu, Executive Director

